
Irish Water's Statutory 

Response to

South Dublin Planning Authority

Planning Application No. SD22A/0402

Date Lodged with Planning Authority: 26/10/2022

Development:

Location :

Proposed 3 bedroom dwelling (233.6sqm), single storey. Installation of a packaged wastewater sewage treatment 

system and polishing filter, stormwater harvesting tank and soakaways, weel, new vehicular access, landscaping 

and ancillary site works, all in association with equine business.

Crockaunadreenagh Road, Redgap, Rathcoole, Dublin



IW Recommendation: No Objection

IW Observations:

Yvonne Harris

12/12/2022

Signed on Behalf of Irish Water:

Date:

1  Water (Refer to EHO)

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.

2 Foul (Refer to EHO)

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate waste water facilities.




